To :
BocaRaton.com 
Online Newspaper
Rober Stanfield 
Director of Business Development
Robert@bocaraton.com 
(561) 338-7877

Subject:  Query: Local Company Increases in size
Good Morning,
Protek Systems Inc. of Boca Raton Florida has announced that it will be expanding their company because of recent change in Florida’s health care regulations. The company will be hiring 20 new employees and increasing its production to provide for the Boca Raton/West Palm Beach area. Protek Systems manufactures architectural supplies for schools, hospitals, hospices, hotels and commercial buildings. The company has been in the area for over 35 years, we have been one of the largest  manufacturing facilities in the area for years and we are now increase despite economic difficulties in other fields. The increase in size will benefit Boca’s local economy and will allow many people who have not been able to find work in manufacturing the opportunity to work in their field. 

If you are interested please contact:

Karrah Vincent
Director of Public Relations 
757-237-9407
Karrah.Vincent@live.longwood.edu

